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MEMORANDUM '

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Greenways Commission

Bill Bracey, Vice Chair 3 @ 505

SUBJECT:  Development Application: Town Operations Center

DATE: March 24, 2004

On March 24, 2004 the Commission reviewed the plans for a Town Operations Center including the
provisions for future greenways extensions. The Commission agreed that the plans provided for a
suitable trail corridor and voted unanimously (5-0) to recommend that the Council approve the
application as submitted.

Voting yes were: Bill Bracey (Vice Chair), Sarah Bergmann, Jim Earnhardt, Mary Ann Freedman, Glenn
Parks, and Robert Verboon



